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Tuesday 14 January 2020 

 

UPDATE FOLLOWING THE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING ON 6th 

JANUARY 2020, REGARDING THIS YEAR’S PRECEPT. 

 

Following correspondence from the Financial Planning 

Accountancy Team at Wiltshire Council on the 7th January, 

and further correspondence from Wiltshire Association of 

Local Councils on the 10th January 2020, Baydon Parish 

Councillors have unanimously agreed not to request a 

Precept for 2020/21.  

 

This will reduce the amount of funds held by the Parish 

Council and result in a slight decrease in the amount of 

Council Tax paid by Baydon residents. 

 

 

 

 

 


